
 
 

 

REDS ΑΕ  

Announcement 
 

REDS’s management announces that in order to fully inform the investment community and, 
pursuant to the annual analysts' debriefing that will take place on Wednesday April 9th 2008 at 
14:00 at the headquarters of the Company, 25 Ermou Str. Kifisia, the  2007 Group's Financial 
Results Presentation is available at the company's website as well as the website of the Athens 
Exchange 
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